
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

13. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND APPLICATIONS - MATT HOLSTEIN, DARRAGH KENNY AND 
MICHAEL BAILEY  

 
 The Community Recreation Adviser sought Board approval for three applications to be funded from 

the 2005/06 Youth Development Scheme. 
 
 The Board resolved to fund $250 each to Matt Holstein, Darragh Kenny and Michael Bailey for their 

attendance at the Southern Skies Soccer Tournament in Brisbane in July 2006.  All applications would 
be funded from the 2005/06 Discretionary Fund. 

 
 The Board decided to write to Aranui High School, congratulating them on their success at the recent 

National Sheilah Winn Festival of Shakespeare in Schools Competition.  
 
 


